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First name: Larissa

Last name: Sandvik

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This policy would endanger a lot of the members of our community who like to recreate up on Mount

Lemmon by rock climbing, including myself, my partner, and my whole group of friends. Being able to replace

anchors is a vital part of rock climbing safety. I know that we all care about our community members here in

Tucson, so please take a second to look at this policy and make a decision that would support safe, healthy, and

active futures for everyone who wants to recreate here. Thank you for keeping an open mind and considering

other options.


